
 
 

 
 

 
9th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 Student Finance Talk 27th February 2024 
 
On Tuesday 27th February 2024 we have arranged a presentation about Student Finance for our Year 13 students 
and their parents/carers.  It will take place in QEGS Sixth Form Common Room and will start at 6.00pm.  
 
The talk will be provided by the Student Recruitment team from Sheffield Hallam University and will cover all 
aspects of student finance.   
 
Year 13 students who have applied to go on to university are strongly advised to attend the meeting with their 
parents/carers. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for you to learn about the student loans process and ask any questions you may 
have.   The session is expected to take approximately 45 minutes and there will be an opportunity to ask questions. 
 
We really hope you can join us. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 

Mrs L Allen 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form  


